November 9, 2012

SANGER CITY COUNCIL

o

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given that the SANGER CITY COUNCIL MEETING regularly
scheduled for Thursday, November 15, 2012, has been cancelled.
The next regular meeting of the City Council will be held on Thursday, December 6,

2012 at 6:00 pm in the Sanger Council Chambers, 1700 7% Street, Sanger, California.

Rébeca Hermnandez, Interim Cfiy Clerk




